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Comments: I would like to comment on the possible change to the Western Prince William Sound Wilderness

Study Area. First I would like to say I have been a resident of Alaska for 39 years and have boated in PWS since

the mid 1980s and have a boat in Whittier since 2001. Our kids have been on the water with us since 2001 and I

believe that this experience has given them a huge appreciation of nature, boating safety not to mention

navigation skills boat maintenance and a respect for the environment. 

Knight Island is a unique place in an absolute world class area. I would hope that no change would be allowed.

I would like to comment on something that is likely outside this area but I feel including Monatague Island should

be included as a protected area. 

Ross Blaker 


